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Department of Planning, Industry and Environment response to matters raised by the Independent 
Planning Commission in its letter dated 16 August 2021 (Attachment B) and received post meeting 
in relation to Trinity Grammar School Redevelopment (SSD-10371) briefing held at 9am on 
Wednesday 11 August 2021 
 
The Independent Planning Commission (the Commission) wrote to the Department seeking further 
clarification on several matters. The Department’s response to these matters is provided below: 
  
1. Confirmation that the Department’s Major Projects page contains the full set of architectural 

drawings submitted by the Applicant.  
Department Response: 
Yes. 

 
2. Confirmation that the Plans referenced in the Department’s recommended conditions of 

consent are up to date and reflect the Project currently before the Commission.  
Department Response: 
Yes. 

 
 
Recommended:      Approved: 
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Aditi Coomar       Karen Harragon 
Team Leader – School Infrastructure Assessments  Director 
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